
Campus Safety Department Crime Alert:  

 

 

Subject Line: Emergency Lockdown on December 12, 2014 Updated information on Calvin ALL CLEAR 

 

At 12:17a.m. on Friday, December 12, Calvin sent out an emergency notification that the campus was in lockdown. Students 

were asked to seek an area of safety and to secure themselves and others inside, and to await instructions.  

 

At 1:51 a.m. Calvin issued an ALL CLEAR that explained the Grand Rapids police had tracked a robbery suspect across 

campus. The area has been checked and the campus is clear. Campus safety coordinated well with the Grand Rapids police 

and they will be the ones to communicate specifics about the incident and the perpetrator. We are grateful for the physical 

safety of all. 

 


